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Welcoming Our New Online Campus Dean

Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff,

As Executive Campus Dean, | am excited to share that Dr. Alisha DeWalt will be the new
Campus Dean of the Online Campus, starting on August 1, 2022. Dr. DeWalt is an alumnus
of The Chicago School and has served in many roles, including her current position as
Associate Dean of the Online Campus and Executive Director of TCSPP Global.

Dr. DeWalt brings a wealth of experience with admissions, retention, operations, academic
technology, academic quality, and student support. She is passionate about the TCSPP
mission to prepare future practitioners in psychology and related behavioral and health
sciences.

As is the case with all executive-level hires at The Chicago School, our search for a new
Online Campus Dean included a rigorous national search process that resulted in a diverse
and competitive pool of applicants. We also used an inclusive interview process, with
representatives from the Online Campus community, Admissions, and the Executive
Cabinet.

Within this search process, | would like to extend a special thanks to our search committee
members: Susan Flynn, Kelly Torres, Astrin Whitfield, Sarah Lamkin, and Cristina Shade. |
would also like to thank Dr. Bill Brown for his support as he continues to serve as Campus
Dean until August 1.

In closing, please join me in congratulating Dr. DeWalt. In the meantime, please do not
hesitate to contact me with questions.

Best,

Dr. Margie Martyn
TCSPP Executive Dean and Chicago Campus Dean
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